

24th November 2023

To: Area Meeting Clerks and Treasurers

Dear Friends,

Financial support

We are very grateful for the continuing support from Friends during 2023. Thank you Friends.

Last year we gave a guideline figure of £10 per member for this year's Area Meeting contributions and are suggesting that this remain the same for 2024. We know that Area Meetings' circumstances vary a lot and that it is easier for some to give at this level of £10 per member – or more – than it is for others. We very much rely on contributions from Area Meetings to fund our core running-costs and will be seeking additional funds from a range of sources for specific projects. We are also greatly helped by Meeting collections, individual donations and legacies.

We look forward to meeting, supporting and working with Friends in the coming year. This is a very challenging time for our peace witness and learning. We are planning a range of work to reach and support Friends and Meetings and to continue our collaboration with other faith and peace groups. Our latest update is attached, and this and other reports and updates are available via our website at https://nfpb.org.uk/resources/updates-and-reports/

In Friendship,

Deryck Hillas Treasurer

For payments by cheque: Payable to Northern Friends Peace Board

Office: NFPB, Quaker Meeting House, 50 Silverwell Street, Bolton BL1 1PP

For bank transfers: Northern Friends Peace Board

Sort code: 08-90-86 Account: 50140004

"Peace work for and by Quakers in the north of Britain"

Address: Quaker Meeting House, 50 Silverwell Street, Bolton BL1 1PP

Tel: 01204 382330 / 07713 433210

Email: nfpb@gn.apc.org **Co-ordinator:** Philip Austin

Web: http://www.nfpb.org.uk

Recognised Charity number: SC 024632